
JV & Varsity Evaluation Information

All players new to the Division should attend the player evaluations (Head
Coach's children do not need to attend). If your child is returning to the
same team in the same division they played in last Winter Season
(Summer does not carry over to Winter), they will be placed on that same
team again this Winter Season unless you have requested that they return
to the draft and play for another team. Players returning to the draft should
attend player evaluations.

Some of last year's teams will not return enough players to remain a team.
In that case you will receive notification that your child's previous Winter
team has been disbanded and your child should attend player evaluations.
The gym entrance is the last door on the property and can be easily
accessed utilizing the second parking lot off of Bellefonte. If you cannot
make the evaluations your child will still be randomly placed on a team. You
do not need to bring anything, just wear comfortable athletic gear. All
players are placed on teams. This is not a tryout, just a very simple
evaluation. Please give me a call with any questions. Thank you. Mickey
Head 494-7359


